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Unfortunately, Na-
ture Detectives for 
Beech and Cedar 
classes is post-
poned until fur-
ther notice as we 
rely on our parent 
volunteers to run 
this, and we obvi-
ously cannot use 
them at present. 

Letters Home 
Catkins Booking info    Suffolk County Council Height and Weight  

Looking Ahead  Messages 

 Mon  

2nd 

Nov 

 

Tues 

3rd 

Nov 

Parents evening 

telephone calls 

3:30-5:30pm 

Wed 

4th 

Nov 

Violin lessons 

Thurs 

5th 

Nov 

Parents evening 

telephone calls 

5:00-7:30pm 

Fri  

6th 

Nov 

 

  

Re-introduction of National Lockdown  We 
continue to make your children's education 
and wellbeing our first priority.  With this in 
mind, please support us in trying to mitigate 
risk, so that we do not have send large 
groups of children home at any point. 

1. Only one adult to drop off and pick up 
please. 

2. Keep your distance in the playground 
and leave as soon as your child has 
joined their line.  Please do not linger. 

3. No parents or carers in the school build-
ing until further notice. 

4. Please keep your children close to you 
and do not allow them to run around or 
use the play equipment. 

Parents' Evening   Please ring the office on 01787 
277423 or email admin@clareprimary.org to book 
your telephone appointment time. 

Children in Need Friday 13th November- non-
uniform day.  Please bring a £1. 

Parking in the Mornings for Catkins  Please do not 
park in the school car park when dropping off or col-
lecting children from Catkins.   

 

Tapestry 
 
Please check that 
you have access to: 
tapestryjournal.com 
for your child's key 
stage. If they have 
moved to key stage 
1 or 2 these are dif-
ferent sites so you 
will need to have 
accessed the new 
site. Any problems 
please email ad-
min@clqareprimary.
org. 



Poppies- Suggested donation: any amount 

 

Remember to bring in your money by Friday, 6th November 

Poppy Appeal 2020 

If you would like to donate then please send money in a sealed envelope by Thursday and 
we will distribute the items on Friday. Please clearly write your child’s name, class and 
item required on the front of the envelope. 


